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South 70th and West Oakwood Road 

 

Our next meeting is:

 

Tues, July 10 
7pm at 

Waterstone Bank 
6560 South 27th Street 

 

2012 Officers;

  

President

 

Jeff Borowski 
414-483-4377 
flyinfool1@yahoo.com  

Vice President

 

Steve Ward 
414-764-0914 
rcpilotsteve60@aol.com  

Treasurer

 

Tom Young 
414-327-4705 
oneeagle2@yahoo.com  

Secretary

 

Duane Gagnon 
414-630-4319  

Safety Coordinator

 

Philip Schumacher 
414-425-2963 
philsch@sbcglobal.net  

Field Manager

 

Mark Mayrose 
262-895-7036 
mmark49@hotmail.com     

Notes from the June Meeting

  

Meeting called to order at 7:09  

Treasurers report was read and approved  

All is looking good at the field and the drought has kept the mowing  
down.  

Just a reminder that we do have the RAMS website up and running, the  
site is www.ramsrcclub.com. 
Al Borowski has put in a lot of work to get it up to date. There is still  
work to do but it is getting there.  

At the last meeting we had the first 50/50 cash raffle, Mark M and the  
Club were the lucky winners.  

Steve Ward is now a celebrity. He was on TV6 news promoting the Fathers day  
show at the Boerner Botanical Gardens. There were a bunch of the flyers that Tom  
Ryan designed handed out and I have received a few calls afterwards looking for  
more info. Hopefully this will turn into some new members.  

Bill brought an old Tiger ARF for show and tell that he got for $100. Looks like he 
 made a good deal.  

Hope to see you at the meeting on Tuesday 
Jeff Borowski 

http://www.ramsrcclub.com

